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AUGUST 2017 PROSTHESES LIST 

Critical dates for August 2017 Prostheses List  

This circular provides information for stakeholders about planned critical dates for making 
and publishing the August 2017 Prostheses List. 

These dates are correct at the time of publishing this circular, but may change due to 
unforeseen circumstances.  

28 July 2017 closing date for: 
ARTG/MBS numbers 
Duplications  
Transfers  
Deletions  

28 August 2017 
Private Health Insurance (Prostheses) Rules No 2 (2017) – rules published  

25 September 2017 
Private Health Insurance (Prostheses) Rules No 2 (2017) – rules commence  

The Prostheses secretariat plans to send an initial draft August 2017 Prostheses List to 
sponsors and suppliers in early July. This will allow time for sponsors to identify any issues 
early by checking the details of listings and advising the secretariat about any necessary 
corrections.  

Please note this initial draft will not include any items scheduled for consideration by 
PLAC at its meeting at the beginning of August. 

The final draft, which will include items considered at the August PLAC meeting, will be 
sent out after the 28 July 2017 closing date.  This will be the final opportunity to check the 
details of listings and advise of any necessary corrections. 

1 November 2017 (applications granted an MBS item)  

Private Health Insurance (Prostheses) Amendment Rules 2017 (No.4) commence  

This amendment if required will commence on 1 November 2017. This ensures there will 
be alignment between changes to MBS items and the devices on the Prostheses List.   

If you require further information, please call the Prostheses on 02 6289 9463 or email the enquiry to phi@health.gov.au. 
Internet: 2017 Private Health Insurance Circulars  
Changing your email address or no longer want to receive notification of circulars?  Please notify the Department at the email address above. 
NB: Please note that information contained within this circular is provided as a courtesy notification only. It is the responsibility of 
industry members to ensure they are operating in compliance with the Private Health Insurance Act 2007 and all other relevant 
Commonwealth legislation. 
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